
From: Jon Bial  
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2007 4:12 PM 
To: O'Toole, Patty 
Subject: Comment on document ISRP 2007-9 

Patty, 
 
I just wanted to write a quick email in support of the Smith Root Proposal regarding 
the sea lion devastation of our salmon and steelhead runs.  I have toured Smith Root 
sites and am as familiar with the technology as most lay folks.  I am quite impressed 
with the ability of the folks there and hope you will consider this in reviewing 
proposals. 
 
Jon 
_____________ 
Jon Bial 
Magic Tailout Media LLC 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 


